
Additional Emergency Projects: 

 Replace the leaking roof 

 Replace the deteriorating skylights 

 Repairing the deteriorating chimney on the rectory 

 Plumbing 

 

 
  

  

 Two organizations have come together to help Holy Ghost in our time of need. Chicago Backflow will 

provide their time and labor and Apollo Valves will donate the parts for the plumbing backflow protector 

system that will repair our sprinkler system and plumbing. The permits will be donated by the City of Wood 

Dale.  This project’s donated cost is about $6,000. Thank you to Chicago Backflow and Apollo Valves, 

and the City of Wood Dale for their concern and care for Holy Ghost Church! 


